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School is closed on Monday, January 16th for a professional 

development day 

 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES  
FRIDAY, JANUARY 13TH  

TUESDAY, JANUARY 17TH  
 

guidance 

“As part of OMS school wide positive behavior program, we are excited to announce our third open gym of the year 
will be January 18th, in the morning during Jaguar period! Mr. Stoudt and Mr. Fulmer will be overseeing open 
gym.  You need 5 Jaguar passes to attend.  Please come to the guidance office to redeem your tickets for 
an open gym pass.” 
 

Read across America 

Attention all Read Across America Applicants. You may have already noticed that the approved student list is now 
hanging in your ELA classrooms. If not, please be sure to check it out. Our next meeting is in the "Library" during 
Jaguar period on January 18th. Prior to the meeting, choose two books from home or visit our school library and 
choose your books from there. Please bring your books to the meeting.  Be sure to visit the Read Across America 
Schoology page, as all participants have now been added as members and there will be weekly informational 
updates. If anyone is still interested in participating please see Mrs. Roberts or Mrs. Berrigan.  
 

Athletics 

All 8th grade girl soccer players interested in being a part of the High School Soccer Program are asked to 
attend along with your parent(s). Monday January 30th from 8:00 pm – 9:00pm 
Room C-200.The meeting starts exactly at 8pm. Information about our program, off-season training 
suggestions, tryout info, season expectations all will be covered.  
We hope to see you then. Coach Al Haddad, Head Varsity Coach Jim Bus, Head Junior Varsity 
 
There will be a student-parent meeting for any 7th & 8th grade girls interested in trying out for the OMS 
Softball team on Wednesday January 25th at 7pm in the OMS cafeteria.  

TRANSPORTATION 
*If you are going to SMS or PHS it is your responsibility to let your last teacher know that you need to be dismissed at 2:20 so 

you can catch the 2:28 shuttle bus to SMS/PHS. This is bus #122 and will be located in front of the field house. 
*If you are going to PHS and you miss the above bus you may take the second bus which will take you 

directly to PHS. That will be bus #133. However, this is only to be used if you miss the above bus. Students 

should not purposely hang around or intentionally be dismissed late to take the second bus. The Late Activity 

Bus leaves Orefield promptly at 4:20. This shuttle bus takes students to Parkland High School, where the 

students board the appropriate Late Activity Bus depending on their address. This bus leaves the high school 

at 4:35. 

BUS PASSES WILL ONLY BE ISSUED FOR EMERGENCY SITUATIONS THIS 

YEAR! 

IMPORTANT: All students’ must report to the main office to sign in when coming to school late and all students 
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must report to the main office to sign out when being picked up early from school for appointments. 
*STUDENTS: Please be aware that you are not allowed in the building (using the auditorium entrance) prior to 

7:30. In the unfortunate case that you must be dropped off earlier than 7:15, you should be dropped off at the 
main entrance and must wait in the vestibule until the doors open at 7:30 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


